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QUEENSTOWN BANK PROMOTES KATHRYN CLARK AND MIKE LUCAS  
TO SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT 

 

QUEENSTOWN, MARYLAND (September 14, 2021) – Kathryn Clark and Mike Lucas have been 
promoted to Senior Vice President at Queenstown Bank. 

Kathryn Clark has been in the banking industry for 40 years, joining Queenstown Bank in 2017 as 
a senior commercial lender. She was involved in the community serving on the Memorial Hospital 
‘Cause for Claws’ committee, has been on the board of Talisman Therapeutic Riding and is 
actively involved with the Association of Builders and Contractors’ Women in Construction.  She 
has also served with the American Legion Ladies’ Auxiliary Post 18, served as Vice President of the 
Board of Directors for Foodlink, Inc. in Anne Arundel County, was an advisor on the Dorchester 
County Economic Advisory Council and was a member for the American Cancer Society 
leadership committee for Anne Arundel County.  Kathryn is married to Edward Bennett, a pilot for 
Southwest Airlines and enjoys spending time with her two sons, Ryan and Dane Walls and her 
four grandchildren. 

Mike Lucas attended Queen Anne County schools and started his career with Queenstown Bank 
22 years ago.  He began as a bookkeeper, then as a teller.  He eventually was promoted to the 
loan department and began his lending career preparing loan documents before his promotion 
to the lender position and eventually to Loan Officer/Vice President.  The satisfaction of being a 
lender, according to Mike: “It’s a good feeling knowing that you have a customer that comes to 
you with a need, and you are able to help them accomplish it.  It’s more than just having a 
customer and getting a loan done; it’s building a long-term relationship with them.”  Mike and his 
wife April have two children, Lindsay and Luke.  In addition to assisting customers with lending 
solutions, he enjoys spending time with family, trips to the beach and playing golf when he has 
the time. 

Kevin Cashen, President and CEO of Queenstown Bank said, “Both Kathy and Mike do an 
outstanding job representing the Bank in the market and serve their customers very 
well.  This recognition of their contribution to the Bank is well deserved.” 
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Queenstown Bank of Maryland was established in 1899 and currently has eight branch locations 
and a loan production office within Queen Anne’s, Talbot, Caroline and Dorchester Counties, 
offering convenient, community banking with award-winning customer service.  Visit 
www.QueenstownBank.com for our history and how community banking makes a positive impact 
on our communities. 
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